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Public Notice on Right To Information 

It is to inform that due to the containment measures taken in compliance of the 

Orders issued by Ministry of Home Affairs (GOI), vide Order No.40-3/2020- DM-I (A) 

dated 24/03/2020 followed by orders of even number dated 14/04/2020, 01/05/2020, 

17/05/2020 and consequent closure of the University vide its Order.F.No.GGSIPU/ 

Registrar/Misc/2020/59 dated 19/03/2020, F.No.GGSIPU/Registrar/Misc/2020/62 

dated 25/05/2020, F.GGSIPU/Registrar/Misc/2020/67 dated 07/06/2020, F.GGSIPU/ 

Registrar/Misc/2020/8989 dated 09/07/2020 and F.GGSIPU/Personnel/Misc/ 

2020/9051 dated 15/07/2020 respectively, It was not possible to process the 

applications filed under the RTI Act, if any. 

The process is being initiated in view of the Order No.40-3/2020-DM-I (A) dated 

30/05/2020 of Ministry of Home Affairs (GOI) and University Order dated 15/07/2020. 

In view of the above, , there may be delay in processing the RTI Applications due to 

pendency on account of complete closure of the University. 

Inconvenience caused is regretted.  

 

-S/d- 

CPIO 
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